
                  

Our mission is to increase the quality of our food by creating a        
collaborative community of growers and consumers through     

education, mutual support, and empowerment. 

 

Healthy Soil = Healthy Plants = Healthy People 

 

September Meeting: 

Sunday, 9/18,  3:00 to 4:30pm  David and Priscilla Queen’s  

7520 East Cherry Creek Rd, Franktown, 80116 

Shawna Marble, B.S. Soil & Crop Science, will walk us through a Logan 

Labs soil report and share how we can improve mineral content and soil 

health in our own gardens. Visit the garden and historic   property.    

Bring a dish to share for a potluck supper + conversation!  

 

  

Email shawnamarble@gmail.com  

to be added to our membership and email notification list.            
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ANNOUNCING 

Bionutrient Food Association 

Colorado Eastern Plains Chapter 

That’s us!  Scan the QR code to find our new 

Facebook group and please join us! 
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